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Culling of animals be it kangaroo or camels is morally wrong and unethical. Kangaroos are 
indigenous to this country to cull them because farmers consider them to be pest is speciesism, 
humans do not own the earth, earth belongs to all, we share the space with other animals. Maybe 
humans should cull themselves, as they are fast taking over earth space and ruining it. 


